
Report of Meeting with Guard

On April  4  and 5,  2025,  we  held  a  meeting  with  the  security  guard  of  the  Duhabi 
Children  Home  to  address  concerns  raised  by  the  children.  According  to  their 
complaints, the guard had been drinking alcohol and causing disturbances two days 
before April 4. He was reportedly shouting at the children and taking photos of them on 
his mobile phone, which frightened them.

In response, I conducted a separate meeting with the guard on April 4 and 5 to discuss 
the issue of alcohol consumption and its impact on the children.

During the meeting, we reminded the security guard to refrain from such actions or  
behaviors  in  the  future,  as  they  could  negatively  affect  the  children's  mental  and 
emotional well-being. After our discussion, the guard acknowledged the concerns and 
agreed not to repeat such behavior moving forward.

Although the manager of Duhabi Children's Home was already aware of the issue, I 
provided them with  a detailed account of  the discussions that took place during the 
meeting.

We recommended that the guard's actions and behavior be taken seriously and that the 
children be at risk of being mistreated in the future. If the security guard repeats this 
type of action or behavior in the coming days, the Duhabi Children's Home should take 
timely action.

Finally, we informed the mother representatives and children of Duhabi Children's Home 
that any wrong doing or inappropriate behavior by the security guard should be promptly 
reported to a trusted individual.
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